
Grey and Bruce counties are welcoming all community
members and graduates from Kindergarten, Grade 8,

Grade 12, University, College, Adult Education, Childcare
and next levels of study to participate in a collaborative

at-home graduation celebration!
 

Wednesday, June 24th at 7:00pm

#GreyBruceGrad2020
For more details visit Grey.ca or BruceCounty.on.ca


